
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Councilmember Marilyn Ruano  

 

Subject: Updates on 170th Street Bridge and 154th Street Bridge  

 

Date: March 9, 2020  

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

At our next meeting I would like to request a full report with updates on official positions from all agencies 

involved at local, county and state levels with regards to the opening of the 170th street and 154th street bridge. 

(City of Hialeah, Miami Dade County and Florida Department of Transportation) 

 

Please request that management and legal make contact with these agencies and request position in writing to 

ensure up to date information.  

 

 
Fiscal Impact:  

Funding Source for Implementation:  

Timeline for Implementation:  

 

Guiding Principles: 1,2,3,4, 12, 

Objectives: 5, 6 
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